
The Feyerabend Polak Foundation is pleased to announce
that Kayla Cataldi is the 2023 recipient of our college bound
student scholarship. Kayla is a graduate of Maine Endwell
Senior High School. She will be attending the University of
Delaware where she will be majoring in Human Physiology.

Kayla’s education has impacted this chosen field because her
favorite subject in school was overwhelmingly science. Her
teachers from middle school and up through high school
made the subject the most enjoyable for her. She says “they
all were able to teach it in a way that kept me interested and
eager to learn more.” She made the decision to attend the
University of Delaware and was excited to be a part of their
human physiology program to study what she loves. Kayla
looks forward to entering the healthcare field and to get the
opportunity to help people by doing something she is
passionate about. “Being a part of medical research is
something that could potentially change people’s lives on a
global level.”

Kayla traveled to Europe during her senior year and felt it was
one of the best experiences of her life. She says “Naturally, I
was curious and I did my research on their healthcare system
and I was shocked to see the positive differences from that of
the American healthcare system.” Kayla hopes to get the
opportunity to study abroad during college to learn more
about the way their healthcare system works, which embodies



the mission of the Feyerabend Polak Foundation. Once again,
we congratulate Kayla on her accomplishments and can’t wait
to see her future success. In closing, we’ll leave you a quote
of Kayla’s that is perfectly in line with the Feyerabend Polak
Foundation.

“Helping others on a small scale level in a doctor’s office
is one thing, but getting to make a difference in someone’s life
can change the way they live and see the world”


